
K-TET Career Guidance Class

Under the leadership of the college career service cell K-TET

guidance class was conducted in the seminar hall on 22nd

November 2017. The participants who registered for the

guidance class gathered at 3:15 at the seminar hall. This

programme helped many students to achieve high scores in the

examination.


